
Faculty Senate Chair and Vice Chair Special Election 

 

The positions of Faculty Senate Chair and Vice Chair will be open at the end of the fall 2017 semester. It 
is requested that Faculty Senate take action on the following recommendation for a special election:  

 

Recommendation: Nominations for both Faculty Senate Chair and Vice Chair will open at the November 
17, 2017 meeting of Faculty Senate. Nominations will remain open until the December 1, 2017 meeting 
of Executive Committee. Voting will then open for both positions and remain open until the December 8 
meeting of Faculty Senate. The special election’s outcome will be announced at that meeting. The newly 
elected Chair and Vice Chair will assume their duties on January 1, 2018 and serve through June 30, 
2018. 


